
  
Our Mission: The Pitt County Schools, through high expectations, excellence in teaching and a safe, orderly environment, will 

ensure that all students master the skills necessary for success as life-long learners in a rapidly changing world. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Pitt County Schools Announces Makeup Days 
 
GREENVILLE – Pitt County Schools has announced its plans for making up the 
school days missed recently due to inclement weather. The district cancelled school 
February 17-18 and February 23-25. 
 
One of the days will be made up by extending a pair of early release days scheduled 
for March 19 and April 22 to full school days. Parent conferences originally 
scheduled for those days have been cancelled. Families needing to meet with their 
child’s teacher should call the teacher to set up an appointment. 
 
A second missed day will be made up on March 6. Originally scheduled to be a 
teacher workday, March 6 will now be a full school day for students and staff. 
 
Another originally scheduled teacher workday on March 27 is also now a full school 
day for students and staff to make up for the third missed school day. 
 
The district plans to use banked instructional hours to cover the other two days. 
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